PARDON OUR NOISE

Dear Neighbor,

On the evenings between 9/16/19 and 10/11/19 construction activity will take place in
the vicinity of NE 175" Street between I-5 and 15" Ave NE. This night work is
necessary to minimize daytime traffic impacts as multiple lanes of NE 175" Street will
be closed to complete grinding and pavement overlay of NE 175! Street.

This activity is estimated to take up to 15 days and will occur from 9pm to 5am Sundays
through Thursdays with construction progressing through the work limits.

The activity has been permitted by the City of Shoreline, conditioned with measures to
mitigate noise to the maximum extent possible.

If you have any questions, please call the contacts below.

Thank you,
Bret Justinen Bobbie Knowles Chris Schroeder = Sam Schroeder
Blueline Watson Asphalt Watson Asphalt Watson Asphalt

425 971 9620 360 913 2352 206 786 5322 206 786 5369



